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Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 
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The Buckingham School is committed to ensure that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain 
equipment, regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise 
be unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

14th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

YEAR 13 LEAVERS HOODIES 
 
“Street Shirts” and the Sixth Form Team have organised for our Year 13 students to be able to order a 
commemorative Hoodie to celebrate their time here at The Buckingham School.   
 
Hoodies are priced at £21 each and you can view the colours and sizing available via this link:  
https://www.streetshirts.co.uk/design-your-own-t-
shirts?pcode=JH001&colour=jet_black&basket_colour=Jet%20black   
 
Each Hoodie will have the School logo on the front and a ‘23’ on the back containing the name of all 2023 
Year 13 Leavers (as shown in the picture see below). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you would like to order a Hoodie, please click on the link below and complete/submit the Google Form 
no later than Friday 5th May 2023. Payment is to be made via ParentMail by this same date. 
 
https://forms.gle/g3iYEdoSrUmzKs1KA 
 
Please ensure you specify your top 3 preferred colours on the Google Form as some colours sell faster 
than others, therefore, having a record of a second and third choice will help speed up the ordering 
process, should your first choice colour be out of stock.  This will eliminate the need to contact you further, 
which may potentially delay delivery of the whole order. Hoodies will be delivered to School and handed 
out to students on Results Day, on Thursday 17th August 2023. 
 
Should you have any question regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Dye. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs A Dye 
Sixth Form Study Supervisor 
adye@buckinghamschool.org 
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